
Application form to take exam online 
(only for students who live outside of Japan) 

 
The following degree programs in the Life and Earth Sciences Research Group offer 
online admissions to applicants residing abroad. 

  Master's Program Doctoral Program 

・Biology  
・Agro-Bioresources Science and 
Technology 
・Environmental Sciences 

・Biology  
・Agricultural Sciences 
・Bioindustrial Sciences 
・Geosciences 
・Environmental Studies 

 
We will check your preference and whether you meet the requirements. 
If you are an overseas resident, please check the box below and submit your 
application in PDF (or image) within the application period. 
 
Exam No.             Name                     
 
1. Do you live outside of Japan at the time of the entrance exam? 

□ Yes □ No (I will be in Japan on the day of the entrance examination) 

*If you answer "No", the entrance examination will be held at the University's 
examination venues. You do not need to fill out the following questions 
If you answered “yes”, please answer the questions below. 

 
2. Do you wish to have the entrance exam online? 

□ Yes □ No (If no, you are not eligible for online admissions) 

3. Can you prepare the following environment to take the online entrance examination? 
(1) Bright and quiet private room environment 
(2) Network environment capable of sending and receiving video 
(3) Computer with camera and microphone 

(Audio output is through speakers. No earphones, headphones, or other 
wearable devices are allowed.) 

(4) Smartphone (with camera) (for use in the event of network problems) 

□ Yes □ No (Please consult the university to check the situation) 

This concludes the questions. 
Those who check "yes" to all questions can take the entrance exam online. 



Please send a PDF (or image) of this application form to the "Application Acceptance 
Department” e-mail address where application documents should be submitted.  
(Send to: seimeiin-nyushi@un.tsukuba.ac.jp) 
A connection test will be held prior to the entrance examination. The date and time will 
be announced by e-mail from the university. 
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